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Inspired by true events and places, The Finest Supermarket in Kabul is
set in Afghanistan, 2011. Merza, a freshly-minted Parliamentarian
receives ominous threats after he wins his seat. Alec, an American
journalist, flies from Kandahar without his editor's permission to
chronicle daily life in the capital. Elyssa, a Canadian human rights
lawyer in Kabul to train female magistrates, is distracted by unwanted
attention from a male justice. One grey, wintry Friday, all three are
embroiled in a dramatic and savage bombing.

World Cheese Book
Originally published in 1968, Ursula K. Le Guin’s A Wizard of Earthsea
marks the first of the six now beloved Earthsea titles. Ged was the
greatest sorcerer in Earthsea, but in his youth he was the reckless
Sparrowhawk. In his hunger for power and knowledge, he tampered with
long-held secrets and loosed a terrible shadow upon the world. This is
the tumultuous tale of his testing, how he mastered the mighty words
of power, tamed an ancient dragon, and crossed death's threshold to
restore the balance. This ebook includes a sample chapter of THE TOMBS
OF ATUAN.
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The Emperor's New Clothes
Climate change: it is arguably the most urgent and consequential issue
humankind has ever faced. How we address it in the next thirty years
will determine the kind of world we will live in and will bequeath to
our children and to theirs. In The Future We Choose, Christiana
Figueres and Tom Rivett-Carnac--who led negotiations for the United
Nations during the historic Paris Agreement of 2015--have written a
cautionary but optimistic book about the world's changing climate and
the fate of humanity. The authors outline two possible scenarios for
our planet. In one, they describe what life on Earth will be like by
2050 if we fail to meet the Paris climate targets. In the other, they
lay out what it will be like to live in a carbon neutral, regenerative
world. They argue for confronting the climate crisis head-on, with
determination and optimism. The Future We Choose presents our options
and tells us what governments, corporations, and each of us can and
must do to fend off disaster.

The Color of Water
"A rip-roaring tale, Fossil Men is one of those rare books that can be
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a prism through which to view the world, exposing the fabric of the
Earth and illuminating the Tree of Life." —New York Times bestselling
author Peter Nichols A behind-the-scenes account of the shocking
discovery of the skeleton of “Ardi,” a human ancestor far older than
Lucy - a find that shook the world of paleoanthropology and radically
altered our understanding of human evolution. In 1994, a team led by
fossil-hunting legend Tim White—”the Steve Jobs of
paleoanthropology”—uncovered the bones of a human ancestor in
Ethiopia’s Afar region. Radiometric dating of nearby rocks indicated
the skeleton, classified as Ardipithecus ramidus, was 4.4 million
years old, more than a million years older than “Lucy,” then the
oldest known human ancestor. The findings challenged many assumptions
about human evolution—how we started walking upright, how we evolved
our nimble hands, and, most significantly, whether we were descended
from an ancestor that resembled today’s chimpanzee—and repudiated a
half-century of paleoanthropological orthodoxy. Fossil Men is the
first full-length exploration of Ardi, the fossil men who found her,
and her impact on what we know about the origins of the human species.
It is a scientific detective story played out in anatomy and the
natural history of the human body. Kermit Pattison brings into focus a
cast of eccentric, obsessive scientists, including one of the world’s
greatest fossil hunters, Tim White—an exacting and unforgiving fossil
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hunter whose virtuoso skills in the field were matched only by his
propensity for making enemies; Gen Suwa, a Japanese savant who
sometimes didn’t bother going home at night to devote more hours to
science; Owen Lovejoy, a onetime creationist-turnedpaleoanthropologist; Berhane Asfaw, who survived imprisonment and
torture to become Ethiopia’s most senior paleoanthropologist and who
fought for African scientists to gain equal footing in the study of
human origins; and the Leakeys, for decades the most famous family in
paleoanthropology. An intriguing tale of scientific discovery,
obsession and rivalry that moves from the sun-baked desert of Africa
and a nation caught in a brutal civil war, to modern high-tech labs
and academic lecture halls, Fossil Men is popular science at its best,
and a must read for fans of Jared Diamond, Richard Dawkins, and Edward
O. Wilson.

The Finest Hat in the Whole World
Two rascally weavers convince the emperor that they are making him
beautiful new clothes, visible only to those fit for their posts, but
during a royal procession in which he first wears them, a child
whispers that the emperor has nothing on.
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Their Finest Hour and a Half
Where does tea come from? With DK's The Tea Book, learn where in the
world tea is cultivated and how to drink each variety at its best,
with steeping notes and step-by-step recipes. Visit tea plantations
from India to Kenya, recreate a Japanese tea ceremony, discover the
benefits of green tea, or learn how to make the increasingly popular
Chai tea. Exploring the spectrum of herbal, plant, and fruit
infusions, as well as tea leaves, this is a comprehensive guide for
all tea lovers.

The Seine: The River that Made Paris
Craft Beer World is the must-have companion for anyone who appreciates
decent beer. The last few years have seen an explosion in the
popularity of craft beers across the globe, with excellent new brews
being produced everywhere from Copenhagen to Colorado, Amsterdam to
Auckland. With more amazing beers available than ever before, it's
hard to know which ones to choose. That's where Craft Beer World comes
in. Gathering together over 300 of the most innovative and tastiest
beers you need to try, and divided into 50 different catagories, you
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will find the best of the best each style has to offer. Every category
comes with an explanation of the key characteristics of the style whether it's an American IPA bursting with citrusy C-hops or an
Imperial Stout full of dark roasted malts - along with an example of a
classic brew and a selection of cutting edge versions that are certain
to become instant favourites. So whether you're looking for bitter
beers or balanced flavours, a hit of hops or a hint of coffee, the
reviews will point you in the right direction to find the perfect beer
to suit your tastebuds. Also included throughout the book are
interesting nuggets of beer information, covering everything from the
catalyst that has caused the astonishing growth in craft beer through
to matching beer with food and how to serve your drinks.Mark Dredge is
an award-winning beer writer and runs the popular blog Pencil and
Spoon where he writes about anything ale-related. Mark has won awards
from the British Guild of Beer Writers in 2009, 2010 and 2011, his
work is featured in leading publications across the globe and he's an
international beer judge.

Fever 1793
Willis Wu doesn't perceive himself as a protagonist even in his own
life: He's merely Generic Asian man. Sometimes he gets to be
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Background Oriental Making a Weird Face or even Disgraced Son, but he
is always relegated to a prop. Yet every day he leaves his tiny room
in a Chinatown SRO and enters the Golden Palace restaurant, where
Black and White, a procedural cop show, is in perpetual production.
He's a bit player here, too, but he dreams of being Kung Fu Guy--the
most respected old that anyone who looks like him can attain. At least
that's what he has been told, time and time again. Except by one
person, his mother. Who says to him: Be more. Playful but heartfelt, a
send-up of Hollywood tropes and Asian stereotypes, Interior Chinatown
is Charles Yu's most moving, daring, and masterly novel yet.

Inside Maverick's
As a boy in Brooklyn's Red Hook projects, James McBride knew his
mother was different. But when he asked about it, she'd simply say
'I'm light-skinned.' Later he wondered if he was different too, and
asked his mother if he was black or white. 'You're a human being,' she
snapped. 'Educate yourself or you'll be a nobody!' And when James
asked what colour God was, she said 'God is the colour of water.' As
an adult, McBride finally persuaded his mother to tell her story - the
story of a rabbi's daughter, born in Poland and raised in the South,
who fled to Harlem, married a black man, founded a Baptist church, and
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put twelve children through college.

Craft Beer World
He argues that the triumph of the image spells death to politics and
reduces people to mere symbols."--BOOK JACKET.

Fossil Men
The Gathering Storm covers the period from the end of the First World
War to the beginning of The Second World War and the first year of the
War. Churchill labeled the "moral of the work" as follows: "In War:
Resolution, In Defeat: Defiance, In Victory: Magnanimity, In Peace:
Goodwill"

All the Finest Girls
The Phaidon Atlas of 20th Century World Architecture portrays, for the
first time in one volume, an overview of the finest built architecture
from around the world completed between 1900 and 1999. The
unprecedented global scope of this collection of over 750 key
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buildings juxtaposes architectural icons with regional masterpieces.
Divided into six world regions, the collection is the result of a
rigorous selection process and the input of more than 150 specialists
from around the world. Each building is fully illustrated and
described by a short text. In addition, a mass of useful information
is provided. This includes details of architects' practices and
extensive indexes. Comprehensive world data illustrates the changing
economic and political contexts of architectural production throughout
the century.

The History of Surfing
Book One of The Line Trilogy When potential Olympic gymnast, Mairead
Kavanagh wakes up in an Australian hospital after a drug and alcohol
binge, her ordeal has only begun. The police are waiting to interview
her over the death of her friend who has plunged to his death from the
balcony on which she was found. Frightened and a long way from her
home in New Zealand, she has no one to turn to until the arrival of
the one man who has intimidated and infatuated her more than any
other. James Vaughn has been her chauffeur and body guard for five
years and the only person who has been able to subdue her. An ex
soldier of the British Army, James is composed and disciplined, unlike
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his boss's daughter who seeks constant excitement which sometimes can
prove dangerous. Forced together until he can get her home, the
barriers of their relationship begin to break down. Mairead fears her
attraction to him stems from the strange desires that she has fought
to suppress. As their relationship blooms, her happiness is short
lived with the arrival of another man who knows a terrible secret
about Mairead. Now she must choose between two men, one whom she loves
and the other who can destroy her life.

The Finest Hours
Chris Burkard�s photographs are punctuated by energized landscapes and
moments of bliss, by adventure seeking surfers and images of natural
serenity. With the ocean as his main muse, Burkard in DISTANT SHORES
has consistently captured this subject in timeless and expansive
photographic impressions. He has focused on the sport and art of
surfing as a bridge between the comparatively humble human figure and
awe-inspiring, powerful natural landscapes. DISTANT SHORES is an
impressive photographic record of Burkard�s search for wild, remote
surfing destinations around the globe. He has spent more than a decade
on this quest, and in the process has established himself as a major
photographer in the surf, outdoor, and adventure communities as well
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as a chronicler of some of the most beautiful natural phenomena in the
world.

Exploring the Benefits of Creativity in Education, Media,
and the Arts
Sequel to The Finest Line After the dramatic prelude to their
relationship, Mairead is happy to let James take the helm of their
lives, even if his authority can be somewhat painful. Her unusual
desires are finally free to be explored, under his administration, but
accepting them in a politically correct world is not so easy. While
James meets all her needs in every exciting way, Mairead questions her
capacity to be the woman he adores. Their new life together has
brought unexpected challenges with James taking ownership of his
nightclub Silver Dreams. Having caused enough disruption in his life,
Mairead wants nothing more than to be his loving support, but trouble
is never far away. A shadow is looming with the approaching trial of a
sadistic murderer against whom she must testify. When a dancer goes
missing from the club, Mairead soon learns that she is not the only
one with a troubled past and that others have darker secrets than
hers. While doing a little harmless investigation, Mairead suddenly
Page 12/31

Free Copy PDF The Finest Line The Global Pursuit Of Big Wave Surfing
finds herself the subject of interest and realizes that she has
brought more trouble for James. Once again she must make decisions
that could lead to devastating consequences and destroy the happiness
she fought so hard to find. This story contains explicit sex scenes,
graphic language and elements of BDSM

The Stand (Movie Tie-In Edition)
A Harvard Law professor and best-selling author presents essays on the
complex relationship between the 44th President and his AfricanAmerican constituency, addressing such topics as Obama's
responsibilities to citizens of different races and the nature of
racial opposition to him. Reprint.

The Finest Menswear in the World
This is the way the world ends: with a nanosecond of computer error in
a Defense Department laboratory and a million casual contacts that
form the links in a chain letter of death. And here is the bleak new
world of the day after: a world stripped of its institutions and
emptied of 99 percent of its people. A world in which a handful of
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panicky survivors choose sides -- or are chosen. A world in which good
rides on the frail shoulders of the 108-year-old Mother Abagail -- and
the worst nightmares of evil are embodied in a man with a lethal smile
and unspeakable powers: Randall Flagg, the dark man. In 1978 Stephen
King published The Stand, the novel that is now considered to be one
of his finest works. But as it was first published, The Stand was
incomplete, since more than 150,000 words had been cut from the
original manuscript. Now Stephen King's apocalyptic vision of a world
blasted by plague and embroiled in an elemental struggle between good
and evil has been restored to its entirety. The Stand : The Complete
And Uncut Edition includes more than five hundred pages of material
previously deleted, along with new material that King added as he
reworked the manuscript for a new generation. It gives us new
characters and endows familiar ones with new depths. It has a new
beginning and a new ending. What emerges is a gripping work with the
scope and moral complexity of a true epic. For hundreds of thousands
of fans who read The Stand in its original version and wanted more,
this new edition is Stephen King's gift. And those who are reading The
Stand for the first time will discover a triumphant and eerily
plausible work of the imagination that takes on the issues that will
determine our survival.
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The Iron Dragon's Mother
The use of imagination can lead to greater outcomes in problem
solving, innovation, and critical thinking. By providing access to
creative outlets, productivity increases in schools, businesses, and
other professional settings. Exploring the Benefits of Creativity in
Education, Media, and the Arts is a pivotal reference source for the
latest scholarly research on the stimulation and implementation of
creative thinking in academic and professional environments.
Highlighting the foundations of creativity from theoretical and
neuroscientific perspectives, this book is ideally designed for
academics, professionals, educators, and practitioners.

Force of Nature
Four young men in a tiny lifeboat brave a dreadful storm to save
dozens of lives in this illustrated chapter book adaptation (for
readers 6-9) of the New York Times bestseller The Finest Hours. On the
night of February 18th, 1952, during one of the worst winter storms
that New England has even seen, two oil tankers off the shore of Cape
Cod are torn in half by the force of the seas. For the men on board,
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survival seemed impossible. What follows is a harrowing Coast Guard
rescue in a tiny lifeboat, where four young heroes beat the odds and
bring more than thirty stranded sailors to safety. This first book in
the True Rescue chapter book series is a fast-paced, uplifting story
that puts newly independent readers in the middle of the action.
Christy Ottaviano Books New York Times bestselling author Michael J.
Tougias adapts his histories of real life stories for young readers in
his True Rescue Series, capturing the heroism and humanity of people
on life-saving missions during maritime disasters. Illustrated Chapter
Books for ages 6-9: True Rescue: The Finest Hours True Rescue: A Storm
Too Soon Young Readers Adaptations, for ages 9-14 The Finest Hours
(Young Readers Edition) A Storm Too Soon (Young Readers Edition) Into
the Blizzard (Young Readers Edition) Attacked at Sea (Young Readers
Edition)

The Finest Line
Now in paperback, the acclaimed first novel that movingly charts the
intersection of two lives, two worlds -- the story of a fierce and
untameable young girl, growing up "privileged" in a New England
household darkened by her parents' epically unhappy marriage, and the
Caribbean nanny who has left her own family a thousand miles behind to
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live among strangers. At the heart of this vibrant and emotionally
searing novel is a tale of finding a sense of belonging in an
unexpected place. -- Ideal for reading groups -- with a bound-in
reading group guide. A novel sure to spark discussion about
parent/child relationships.

20th-Century World Architecture
This insightful and brilliant analysis of ethics teaches readers
valuable skills in evaluating tough choices and arriving at sound
conclusions. “A thought-provoking guide to enlightened and progressive
personal behavior.” —Jimmy Carter An essential guide to ethical action
updated for our challenging times, How Good People Make Tough Choices
by Rushworth M. Kidder offers practical tools for dealing with the
difficult moral dilemmas we face in our everyday lives. The founder
and president of the Institute for Global Ethics, Dr. Kidder provides
guidelines for making the important decisions in situations that may
not be that clear cut—from most private and personal to the most
public and global. Former U.S. senator and NBA legend Bill Bradley
calls How Good People Make Tough Choices “a valuable guide to more
informed and self-conscious moral judgments.”
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True Rescue: The Finest Hours
Every winter when the ocean buoys start to read 10-, 15-, and 20-feet,
the coast of Half Moon Bay, California, is transformed by an enormous
wave called Maverick's. Recognized as one of the most dangerous big
wave surf breaks in the world, Maverick's is big, cold, and
sickeningly powerful. It's the best show in town, but until now you
could only see it through a pair of binoculars. Inside Maverick's
brings you right onto the sickening ledge of a 75-foot wave with jawdropping photographs and gritty insider accounts of what it's really
like out there. Sports columnist Bruce Jenkins and Maverick's surfer
Grant Washburn have interviewed top big wave surfers Peter Mel, Zach
Wourmhoudt, Evan Slater, and others to discuss every aspect of the
freakish wavefrom the paddle out to the terrifying drop to the
inevitable and brutal wipeouts. Covering fifteen years of incredible
surfing with photos that have never before been published, Inside
Maverick's grants unparalleled access to this legendary wave and the
elite core of big wave surfers that are obsessed with challenging it.

The Finest Supermarket in Kabul
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A man who feels he has wasted his life discovers the true value of his
life when he becomes his young niece's guardian.

Surf Craft
With a superhero's physique, a beautiful athlete/model wife, and the
ocean as his office, Laird Hamilton's charmed lifestyle is enviable.
Now he shares his secrets for living a balanced life, including the
unique physical regimens, mental strategies, andspiritual beliefs that
have allowed Hamilton to do what he loves, while being surrounded by
family and radiating peak health and fitness.--From publisher
description.

The Persistence of the Color Line
Documents the 1952 Coast Guard mission to save the crews of two oil
tankers that were torn in half by the force of one of New England's
worst nor'easters.

Beyond Illustration
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"Captures the essence of [big-wave surfing] through images and
stories, as well as exclusive interviews with the surfers who play the
starring roles during these rare, large-swell events More than a
collection of big-wave photographs, [the book] covers the giant,
hallmark sessions from the most impressive spots around the globe,
[including Western Australia (Cow Bombie and The Right) and Tasmania
(Shipsterns and Perda Branca), among others], capturing the
international flavor of the sport and exploring the insatiable drive
of a rare breed of thrill seekers"--Amazon.com.

Gulliver's Travels
The evolution of the surfboard, from traditional Hawaiian folk designs
to masterpieces of mathematical engineering to mass-produced
fiberglass. Surfboards were once made of wood and shaped by hand,
objects of both cultural and recreational significance. Today most
surfboards are mass-produced with fiberglass and a stew of
petrochemicals, moving (or floating) billboards for athletes and their
brands, emphasizing the commercial rather than the cultural. Surf
Craft maps this evolution, examining surfboard design and craft with
150 color images and an insightful text. From the ancient Hawaiian
alaia, the traditional board of the common people, to the unadorned
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boards designed with mathematical precision (but built by hand) by Bob
Simmons, to the store-bought longboards popularized by the 1959 surfexploitation movie Gidget, board design reflects both aesthetics and
history. The decline of traditional alaia board riding is not only an
example of a lost art but also a metaphor for the disintegration of
traditional culture after the Republic of Hawaii was overthrown and
annexed in the 1890s. In his text, Richard Kenvin looks at the craft
and design of surfboards from a historical and cultural perspective.
He views board design as an exemplary model of mingei, or art of the
people, and the craft philosophy of Soetsu Yanagi. Yanagi believed
that a design's true beauty and purpose are revealed when it is put to
its intended use. In its purest form, the craft of board building,
along with the act of surfing itself, exemplifies mingei. Surf Craft
pays particular attention to Bob Simmons's boards, which are striking
examples of this kind of functional design, mirroring the work of
postwar modern California designers. Surf Craft is published in
conjunction with an exhibition at San Diego's Mingei International
Museum.

Distant Shores
Award-winning author Michael Swanwick returns to the gritty, postPage 21/31
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industrial faerie world of his New York Times Notable Book The Iron
Dragon’s Daughter with the standalone adventure fantasy The Iron
Dragon’s Mother. Kirkus—Best Science Fiction and Fantasy of 2019 The
Verge—New Science Fiction and Fantasy Books to Check Out in June
Caitlin of House Sans Merci is the young half-human pilot of a
sentient mechanical dragon. Returning from her first soul-stealing
raid, she discovers an unwanted hitchhiker. When Caitlin is framed for
the murder of her brother, to save herself she must disappear into
Industrialized Faerie, looking for the one person who can clear her.
Unfortunately, the stakes are higher than she knows. Her deeds will
change her world forever. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Prophet
From bestselling writer David Graeber—“a master of opening up thought
and stimulating debate” (Slate)—a powerful argument against the rise
of meaningless, unfulfilling jobs…and their consequences. Does your
job make a meaningful contribution to the world? In the spring of
2013, David Graeber asked this question in a playful, provocative
essay titled “On the Phenomenon of Bullshit Jobs.” It went viral.
After one million online views in seventeen different languages,
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people all over the world are still debating the answer. There are
hordes of people—HR consultants, communication coordinators,
telemarketing researchers, corporate lawyers—whose jobs are useless,
and, tragically, they know it. These people are caught in bullshit
jobs. Graeber explores one of society’s most vexing and deeply felt
concerns, indicting among other villains a particular strain of
finance capitalism that betrays ideals shared by thinkers ranging from
Keynes to Lincoln. “Clever and charismatic” (The New Yorker), Bullshit
Jobs gives individuals, corporations, and societies permission to
undergo a shift in values, placing creative and caring work at the
center of our culture. This book is for everyone who wants to turn
their vocation back into an avocation and “a thought-provoking
examination of our working lives” (Financial Times).

A Line Crossed
A prophet has is about to board a ship home after 12 years in exile,
when he is stopped by a group of people. His teachings to them,
discussing love, marriage, crime, freedom and law among many other
aspects of everyday life, form the 26 poetic essays of Gibran's work.
The work has been a bestseller since its first publication.
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Interior Chinatown
Matt Warshaw knows more about surfing than any other person on the
planet. After five years of research and writing, Warshaw has crafted
an unprecedented history of the sport and the culture it has spawned.
At nearly 500 pages, with 250,000 words and more than 250 rare
photographs, The History of Surfing reveals and defines this sport
with a voice that is authoritative, funny, and wholly original. The
obsessive nature of this endeavor is matched only by the obsessive
nature of surfers, who will pore through these pages with passion and
opinion. A true category killer, here is the definitive history of
surfing.

Bullshit Jobs
A vibrant, enchanting tour of the Seine from longtime New York Times
foreign correspondent and best-selling author Elaine Sciolino. Elaine
Sciolino came to Paris as a young foreign correspondent and was
seduced by a river. In The Seine, she tells the story of that river
from its source on a remote plateau of Burgundy to the wide estuary
where its waters meet the sea, and the cities, tributaries, islands,
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ports, and bridges in between. Sciolino explores the Seine through its
rich history and lively characters: a bargewoman, a riverbank
bookseller, a houseboat dweller, a famous cinematographer known for
capturing the river’s light. She discovers the story of Sequana—the
Gallo-Roman healing goddess who gave the Seine its name—and follows
the river through Paris, where it determined the city’s destiny and
now snakes through all aspects of daily life. She patrols with river
police, rows with a restorer of antique boats, sips champagne at a
vineyard along the river, and even dares to go for a swim. She finds
the Seine in art, literature, music, and movies from Renoir and Les
Misérables to Puccini and La La Land. Along the way, she reveals how
the river that created Paris has touched her own life. A powerful
afterword tells the dramatic story of how water from the depths of the
Seine saved Notre-Dame from destruction during the devastating fire in
April 2019. A “storyteller at heart” (June Sawyers, Chicago Tribune)
with a “sumptuous eye for detail” (Sinclair McKay, Daily Telegraph),
Sciolino braids memoir, travelogue, and history through the Seine’s
winding route. The Seine offers a love letter to Paris and the most
romantic river in the world, and invites readers to explore its magic
for themselves.

The Future We Choose
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The second volume in the WWII history “written with simplicity,
lucidity, and gusto” by the legendary leader and Nobel Prize winner
(The New York Times). In Their Finest Hour, Winston Churchill
describes the invasion of France and a growing sense of dismay in
Britain. Should Britain meet France’s desperate pleas for
reinforcements or conserve their resources in preparation for the
inevitable German assault? In the book’s second half, entitled simply
“Alone,” Churchill discusses Great Britain’s position as the last
stronghold against German conquest: the battle for control of the
skies over Britain, diplomatic efforts to draw the United States into
the war, and the spreading global conflict. Their Finest Hour is part
of the epic six-volume account of World War II told from the viewpoint
of a man who led in the fight against tyranny, and enriched with
extensive primary sources including memos, letters, orders, speeches,
and telegrams, day-by-day accounts of reactions as the drama
intensifies. Throughout these volumes, we listen as strategies and
counterstrategies unfold in response to Hitler’s conquest of Europe,
planned invasion of England, and assault on Russia, in a mesmerizing
account of the crucial decisions made as the fate of the world hangs
in the balance.
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A Wizard of Earthsea
The many adventures of the fearless Gulliver.

How Good People Make Tough Choices Rev Ed
Longlisted for the 2009 Orange Prize for Fiction.

The Tea Book
The finest selection: Tasting notes - Over 750 cheeses - How to enjoy
The most comprehensive guide to cheese. Discover the flavor profile,
shape, and texture of every cheese. World Cheese Book is for the
adventurous cheese lover. It takes you on a tour of the finest cheeseproducing countries in the world, revealing local traditions and
artisanal processes. Images of each cheese (inside and out), step-bystep techniques that show how to make cheese, and complimentary food
and wine pairings make this a truly exhaustive, at-a-glance reference.

Against Race
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With impeccable taste and an unerring eye for detail, connoisseur
Simon Crompton guides the reader through the intricacies of
contemporary artisanal menswear, from the Panama hat to the Milanese
buttonhole. Each chapter focuses on a different item of clothing and
the craftspeople who have mastered it. Aided by extensive
illustrations, Crompton offers detailed insight into the way in which
these luxury items are designed and constructed, explaining the subtle
but crucial difference a hand-stitched seam, perfectly cut sleeve or
screen-printed silk can make.

The Finest Line
It's late summer 1793, and the streets of Philadelphia are abuzz with
mosquitoes and rumors of fever. Down near the docks, many have taken
ill, and the fatalities are mounting. Now they include Polly, the
serving girl at the Cook Coffeehouse. But fourteen-year-old Mattie
Cook doesn't get a moment to mourn the passing of her childhood
playmate. New customers have overrun her family's coffee shop, located
far from the mosquito-infested river, and Mattie's concerns of fever
are all but overshadowed by dreams of growing her family's small
business into a thriving enterprise. But when the fever begins to
strike closer to home, Mattie's struggle to build a new life must give
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way to a new fight-the fight to stay alive.

Their Finest Hour, 1949
Identifies ninety producers from the region with the finest wines in
the area, providing information on the region, wine making, and
portraits of the people who shape the area.

The Gathering Storm
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